
Hello, 
I am asking you to please support HB 4075, legislation to end gruesome coyote killing contests in Oregon. 
These events  are irresponsible, unethical, and outrageously cruel killing contests. At the Harney County  
Coyote Classic just weeks ago, 255 coyotes were killed by 400+ participants for entertainment and thousands  
of dollars of cash & prizes. Oregon can do better. There is no science behind these killings-in fact the opposite. 
Coyotes are needed predators and have numerous benefits to our environment. I urge you to support HB 4075.  
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
Lynn Fitch 
503-863-0407 
 

 


